Junior League Eau Claire 

General Membership Meeting 

November 24, 2009
I. Call to Order and Welcome 

The meeting was called to order at 7:06 p.m. by President Kate Gillett at Feed my People. Kate welcomed everyone and thanked Emily Moore of Feed my People for allowing us to host our meeting there. 
II. Review of Minutes

The minutes were reviewed by the members. Kirsten Holbrook made a motion to approve the minutes as is and Sadie Gunderson seconded. The minutes were approved.
III. Council Reports 

A. Membership 
Jill Fenn and Kate Gillett lead the Provisional Training which was held on November 19th at the Eau Claire Golf and Country Club from 6-10 p.m. This year’s provisional projects will be:
· Provisional Directory

· Community Table

· Bowl for Kids Sake or Children’s Museum

Noodles Benefit night made over $100. Sandy from Dessert First is interested in hosting a benefit night.

B. Community 
Sadie Gunderson reminded us about all the current and upcoming volunteer events which will be held through out the year. The sign-up sheets were passed around again. She also talked about the up coming even “Warm the Children” which needs volunteers to meet families in need at Kohls and shop with them to help them buy winter gear. This event is sponsored by the Leader Telegram which they pay for all of the items. If you signed up to volunteer you will be receiving an email soon.
· The mailing project for Trinity Equestrian Center has been post-phoned.
· December 4th is the Holiday Party at the Eau Claire Golf and Country Club. RSVP by Monday, November 30th. Cost is $20 per person. Please bring a new unwrapped toy to the party for the Toy’s for Tot’s drive. JLEC cookbooks and montages will be for sale for $15 each at the Holiday Party.
· ECRAC volunteer for shows has been limited to certain events. The sign up sheet was passed around again. Family members can help.

· Feed my People needs volunteers on Tuesday, January 12th @ 6:30 p.m.

C. Finance

· Noodles Benefit night made over $100. Sandy from Dessert First is interested in hosting a benefit night.

· Cookbooks and Montages of Eau Claire are available for $15 each. 

Laurie Klinkhammer was not present for this meeting and no budget sheet was presented.
D. Communications 

Cyndi Postlewaite
· The newsletter will be coming out in January. All should have a member Id. Go to the website and log on using your member ID number. If you do not have an ID please email Stacy Secker for a member ID Provisionals must pay their dues first before receiving an ID.
IV. President’s Report

Kate reminded us of the Holiday Party.
V. Adjournment

Stacy Secker made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Rachel Zacho seconded it. Meeting adjourned at 7:22 p.m. 
